2017 Annual HOA meeting minutes:

6:30 The meeting was called to order by Kyle Johnson, the acting president of the Lakewood Meadows HOA. The acting secretary, Lisa Bishop and the acting treasurer, Bob Cownie, were also present.

A list of resident attendees was collected as people arrived and that list is available in the HOA file.

Jim Fletcher was introduced and presented the highway department's plan for straightening the curve in Acorn Hill. A scale drawing was passed around for those present to examine. Questions were entertained and answered. Questions regarding other issues about roads in and around the neighborhood were also entertained and answered by Jim.

7:10 Kyle thanked Jim for coming and then opened up the regular part of the annual meeting by introducing Bob Cownie, the HOA treasurer, who reviewed the 2017 expenditures. Volunteers were thanked and questions were entertained and answered by Bob. The 2018 budget was then reviewed and questions were entertained again by Bob. HOA election results were presented, and the 2018 HOA president, Marty Bognanno, was introduced and said a few words. 2018 board secretary, Dawn Hess, was not present. Bob Cownie will remain treasurer in 2018.

7:30 Meeting was convened by Kyle and residents were thanked for coming.